ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE PLANNING LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING

HELD ON 17TH NOVEMBER, 2004


Meeting commenced:
9.15 a.m. 


        "
              ended:
9.38 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Antrobus - in the Chair

Malcolm Sykes and Nikki Park 

	Item No.
	Action Required
	Responsible Officer

	1.
Action Sheet arising from

 
the Planning Lead Member 


Briefing held on 8th  


November, 2004
	(i)
Action sheet approved.

(ii)
That a copy of the timetable as detailed in item 12(a) on the action sheet arising from the Planning Lead Member Briefing held on 25th October, 2004, be forwarded to the Chairman, with a copy of the letter recently sent to all Councillors.

(iii)
That a copy of the report in relation to the update on the alternative access to Lansdowne Road, Monton, be forwarded to the Chairman at the earliest opportunity. 

(iv)
That the draft letter to be sent to the Department of Transport highlighting the need for issues to be addressed regarding motorway incidents be forwarded to the Chairman at the earliest opportunity.

(v)
That the comments raised with regard to the need to ensure that all officers within the directorate were aware of current projects be addressed.
	Steven Lee

Malcolm Sykes



	2.
Lead Member Decision 


(Part 1)


Name for the Proposed 


Joint Venture Company



	That the naming, in principle of the proposed Joint Venture Company as “Urban Vision”, subject to company searches being completed, be approved. 
	Malcolm Sykes



	3.
Item for Information (Part 1)


Proposal to Amend the 


Scheme of Delegation 


to Increase the Threshold


on Acquisitions Under 


Established Programmes


that can be Agreed by


Delegated Approval

	(i)
That the report be noted.

(ii) 
That the increase of the threshold to £60,000 be queried to ensure that the amount was sufficient.

(iii)
That the comments made in relation to whether the directorate had powers to acquire properties by agreement, be noted. 
	Malcolm Sykes

	4.
Briefings/Debriefings from


Other Council Meetings


Cabinet
	That it be noted that the report entitled ‘Proposed Changes to the Construction Pre-Start On Site Process’ would be considered at the meeting of Cabinet to be held on 23rd November, 2004.
	Malcolm Sykes
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